From: dawn shoard [mailto_

Sent: 05 October 2021 10:11
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

The proposed redirection of the promenade road between Hythe Imperial and Seabrook Battery
Point
e has not been fully debated in Council and is against the wishes of many residents of Hythe.
e preparatory work has already been implemented by the Council in preparation for the
proposed development.
e The road redirection will mean less access for disabled and elderly people who will not be
able to access the sea front easily.
e There will be considerable disruption to wildlife and a resulting loss of wildlife.
e To cap the contaminated land on this site all vegetation will have to be removed and
subsequent replanting will take many years to get established.
Please give this subject much though and support the local campaign for the road not to be
redirected.
Yours faithfully





